
With reference to Current Report No. 6/2019 of March 8, 2019, the Management Board of Feerum 
JSC. based in Chojnów ("Issuer") informs that on April 3, 2019, the Issuer received the approval of 
Bank Polska Kasa Opieki S.A. with its registered office in Warsaw ("Pekao") for a loan from the Issuer 
at Bank Gospodarstwa Krajowego with its registered office in Warsaw ("BGK"). 
 
Pursuant to the revolving credit facility agreement concluded on 8 March 2019 between the Issuer 
and BGK, which the Issuer reported in Current Report No. 6/2019 of March 8, 2019, the obtained 
Pekao consent will enable the Issuer to increase the maximum credit limit up to 4.500.000,00 EUR 
(i.e. 19.380.600,00 according to the average exchange rate of the National Bank of Poland of March 
8, 2019, i.e. on the date of the loan agreement). 
 
 


